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         10th January 2017 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Year 2 Family Library Visit – Friday 20th January 
 

Following on from our Brilliant Books and Breakfast, we have arranged a family 
library visit to Cheylesmore library.  The aim of the visit is to encourage reading 
together for pleasure and to make children aware of all the services that a local 
library offers. 
 
We will be splitting Year 2 into two groups. When one group is at the library, the 
other group will be doing a family reading activity at school. 
 

 The timings are as follows: 

 

Group A  
8.55 Set off from school 
9.10-9.40 Library session 
9.55 Arrive back at school 
9.55 - 10.25 School reading activity 
10.25 End of session 

Group B  
8.55 - 9.25 School reading activity 
9.25 Set off from school 
9.40 - 10.10 Library session 
10.25 Arrive back at school 
10.25 End of session 

 
All children can bring one parent or adult family member and a teddy! 
 
Please try and join us for this family event as the children love having their parents 
come into school and it’s also a great opportunity for you to find out more about how 
to support your child with reading. Please return the reply slip by Thursday 12th 
January. 
 
Mrs Kerby and Mrs Bollands 
 

 
Year 2 Family Library Visit – Friday 20th January 

 
Child’s name……………………………………………………….. 
 
 
I will be attending the family library visit and reading session starting at 8.55am on 
20th. 
 
Name of accompanying adult………………………………………………………….. 


